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Min 
Ref 

Action Owner Status 
 

Progress Update 

2 November 2022 

57/22 
 

Patient Story / Citizens Voice 
To invite representatives from North West Ambulance 
Service (NWAS) to a future ICB Board meeting to present 
an update. 

 
Kevin 
Lavery 

 
Propose 
to close 

 
To be submitted to the Quality Committee in September 
2023: 

• Risk of Ambulance handover delays on patient safety 

• Findings and recommendations from the Manchester 

Arena Bombing.   

29 March 2023 

23/23 Research and Innovation - The State of Our System 
Report 
It was suggested that research and innovation was 

underplayed in the report and that a highly innovative 

system would attract talent.  Ongoing work around the 

need for research to underpin the work of the ICB would 

be brought back to the Board in the future.   

 
S O’Brien 

 
Open 

 
Paper to be submitted to the September Board meeting. 
 

3 May 2023 

41/23 Access to Dental Services 
Matter to be taken through the Quality Committee and an 
update provided to the Board in due course. 

S O’Brien/ 
D Levy 

Propose 
to close 

Included on the June meeting of the Quality Committee and 
an update would be provided at the July meeting of the Board 
via the committee escalation report. 
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42/23 Patient Story/Citizen’s Voice 
Actions to be taken forward relating to early diagnosis, use 
of technology, incontinence service and support, out of 
hospital support and best practice around memory 
assessment clinics which would be part of the community 
health services transformation. 

S O’Brien Propose 
to close 

Themes that will be captured as part of the community 
services transformation work through the three programmes. 

51/23 Integrated Performance Report 
Cancer diagnostics and any KPIs not included in the report 
to be discussed in more detail at the next Finance and 
Performance Committee. 

M Oldham Open The Cancer Alliance has been asked to undertake a piece of 
work in order that we can better understand capacity and 
diagnostic cancer waits.  An update will be provided to 
members of the Finance and Performance Committee when 
the work has been completed. 
 

 


